
 

 

Math Manipulative Night 
For 2nd Grade Students and Families  

Learn how to help your child with math at home!  
 

 

Monday, Oct. 12, 2015 
5:30 pm – 7:00 pm  
Dinner will be served  
*Childcare will be provided 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please tear off and return to your 2nd Grade homeroom teacher or Mr. 
Stinchcomb by October 2, 2015 
 

Student’s Name: __________________________________  
 
______  Will be attending __________ Total family members attending 

Learn how math 
manipulatives are used in 
the classroom, and how you 
can use them at home!  
 

If you have questions, please call Matt 
Stinchcomb or Melissa Carney at 410-
313-7610 
 


